
 
 

William T. Warren, 1944, 1945 
1895-1971 

Bill also had the tough job of holding the Yacht Club together through the wartime restrictions of WWII. He 
was a representative of a roofing material manufacturer, and since little civilian construction was taking place, 
Bill had time to devote to the Yacht Club and the Coast Guard Auxiliary. He promoted a weekly luncheon for 
yachtsmen, which was held at the old Johnson Cafeteria on State Street. Enough dues were collected to hold the 
line and keep the gang together.  

 


